
• What is PDMP and how does it help me? 
 
 Prescription Drug Monitoring Programs (PDMPs) are highly effective tools utilized by government 
officials for reducing prescription drug abuse and diversion. PDMPs collect, monitor, and analyze 
electronically transmitted prescribing and dispensing data submitted by pharmacies and dispensing 
practitioners.  
 
States recognize the medical need for controlled substances and, therefore, PDMPs do not interfere 
with appropriate, medical use. Prescription data is provided only to entities authorized by state law to 
access the program, such as health care practitioners, pharmacists, regulatory boards and law 
enforcement agencies. 
 

 

• How can I gain access to this website?  
 
To receive your username and password, please go to www.crisphealth.org  and click on the "Register 
Here" under the Prescription Drug and Monitoring Program (PDMP). 
 

 
 

• Completed registration but have not received confirmation email? 
 
Once you have completed your registration you will receive a confirmation email, within 15 business 
days.  
 
You may also visit www.onboarding.crisphealth.org.  Under returning applicants enter your email, you 
may view your status there. 
 

http://www.crisphealth.org/
http://www.ondoarding.crisphealth.org/


 
 
 

• Having trouble viewing CRISP ULP Page?  
 
To properly view CRISP websites or portals please ensure that your browser is up to date and that you 
are viewing from a Desktop Computer via Chrome or Internet Explorer. Mobile browsers are not suited 
for our websites and portals. 
 
 

• Forgot your Password? 
 
Click on the icon “Forgot MY Password” underneath the login and follow the onscreen prompts. If you 
have an account an email will be sent to the given address.  
 



 
 
 

• How do I update my password? 
 
From the ULP Homepage click on your name on the top right side of the page, a pop- up box should 
appear (Please make sure that your pop-up blocker is disabled), there you will be prompted to set your 
new password.  
 



 
 

 
 

• Haven’t logged in to my account in over 30 days and my account is locked.  
 
You are required to log into your account every 90 days, after that your account will be locked. You will 
need to contact CRISP Support at 1-877-952-7477 to unlock your account. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


